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Updated guidance – Coronavirus 
 

Dear Parents 
 
We have been advised to put the following in place from today: 
 

 All imminent school trips to be cancelled in line with government advice concerning 
groups and distancing. This is to include swimming, PE events and such like.  
 

 Children should be collected outside of the school building to reduce footfall from 
external people to the school environment. This means that parents must not 
enter the school but remain in the playground. 

 

 Minimise external visitors and volunteers to only those considered necessary  
 

 All school productions/fayres/parent consultation evenings to be postponed until 
further notice 
 

 To be on the safe side, we request that all pregnant women either arrange for 
someone else to collect their child/children or collect their child/children at 2.45pm. 
Please park in the car park and ring school so we will bring your child down to you. 
In the morning please arrive at either 8.30am or 9am to avoid contact with other 
parents. 
 

 In line with other schools, we are sending home work-packs with your child today to 
use in the event the school is closed in the future. 

 
 

Until the Government give the instruction to close schools please follow the information 
above to keep the whole community as safe as possible.  For further information regarding 
Corona virus see https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ Thank you very much 

for your understanding and continued support at this very difficult time.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Isabel Stephens 
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